





Croft Road Hurworth-on-Tees Darlington DL2 2JG T: 01325 720424/721188

E: enquiries@hurworth.swiftacademies.org.uk
W: www.hurworth.swiftacademies.org.uk

Chief Executive: Mr D Judson, BEd, NPQH Head of School: Mrs R Somerville, BA Hons, MA

25th September 2023

Dear Parents & Carers

We would like to invite you to our Year 7 Welcome Evening on Wednesday 27th September 2023, 5.30pm – 7.00pm.

The event will commence in the main hall where there will be a brief introduction before key staff deliver presentations, explaining different aspects of the school systems and expectations as well as handing out students CATs reports. This is to ensure that all parents and carers have all the information they need to support their child in school.

Topics being covered include.

- Class charts and rewards.
- Homework
- Mental health and extracurricular activities
- Social media
- Reading and Reading Plus
- Hurworth's curriculum.
- CATs testing

During this event we are collecting for our chosen charity 'Macmillan Cancer Support'. Throughout the day students will be baking and setting up refreshments that will be available at the end of the presentation should you wish to make a small donation.

We hope you can attend and answer any questions you may have.

Yours sincerely

Helen Minshull Transition Co-Ordinator













